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 JERRY L. WEIKLE 
151 SPRING STREET NW President jweikle@windstream.net 
CONCORD, NC 28025-4749  704.699.9451 
 

 

Via eFiling 
 
 
March 25, 2015 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
On behalf of Barr Tell USA, Inc., enclosed is a revision to its New York PSC Tariff No. 3.  This 
revision is being made in accordance with a request by staff to make a new filing.  An effective 
date of March 26, 2015 is requested. 
 
The following tariff leaf is included:  
 
  Leaf  No.  Revision 
  69   6 
 
   If there are any questions, I can be reached at 704.782.7738 or 704.699.9451 (cell). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jerry Weikle 
 
Jerry Weikle 
Consultant to Barr Tell USA, Inc. 
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